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"I utterly condemn, in the strongest possible terms, Russia’s indefensible attack 
on the sovereign people of Ukraine. Our first thoughts are with them. 

"We will work with our EU partners and at the UN to hold President Putin and 
his regime accountable. 

"Russia will pay a high price for this outrageous act of aggression. We stand 
with Ukraine." 
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